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From Mr. Randall...
● Today (Friday) we had Matt Wilhelm, who is a Guinness World Record Holder, X-game 

medalist, and two time national champion in BMX bike riding, visit Bentheim . Matt did 

mind blowing tricks and talked to our students about the power of practice, not giving up, 

and being heros for each other. The students, and adults, had an awesome time! Thank 

you to the PTO for helping bring Matt here!

● We held our second BEST School Store this past Tuesday. Our students are doing a great 

job being on their “BEST” behavior. Thank you to all the volunteers who make the school 

store a reality!

● Christmas workshop will be next next week Tuesday, December 6th. Thank you in 

advance to the PTO and all our volunteers!

● Our behavior referrals dropped drastically from October to November. This is something 

to be CELEBRATED! Our staff has been working hard on providing our students with clear 

expectations, positive reinforcement, and guidance. 
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Christmas Gift Ideas from Mr. Losik

Mr. Losik’s 2022 Holiday STEM Guide  is now live 

on his website, mrlosik.com.  This year’s 

offerings are primarily new ideas with some of 

the “greatest hits” bringing up the rear.  Click on 

the link below to access this ideas.

Mr. Losik's Christmas Gift Ideas

https://andylosik.blogspot.com/2022/11/ready-or-not-here-comes-mr-losik-2022.html?m=1
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Christmas Workshop - Dec. 6

Christmas Workshop is coming soon!  It will be held on Tuesday, 

Dec. 6.  Once again, ALL students will be able to make ALL of the 

crafts thanks to profits from our wonderful RAISE RIGHT program!  

The 4 crafts are displayed in the school showcase so students can 

see what they will be making.  Students will be coming home on 

Tuesday with all of their gifts.  Thank you to our wonderful 

committee who put this all together:  Jen Cook, Courtney Dykstra, 

Season Pycraft, Anita Sheedlo and Billie VanDer Kolk.  We are all 

looking forward to another great Christmas Workshop!
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PTO NEWS

You can still order Hawkeye Apparel 

through the following link:

            Hawkeye Apparel Sale

Orders can be picked up in Hamilton or 

for an additional cost they can be 

shipped to your home. 

Our next PTO meeting will be held on 

Monday, Jan. 23 @ 5:00p.m. (note time 

change).  There will be no meeting in 

December.

Looking ahead…Fun Night will be March 17 

More information to follow.

Hawkeye Apparel Sale….

https://www.thehomesteadt.com/teams/bentheim-elementary-pto
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Our School Skating party was a huge success!  Lots of fun 

was had by all and no broken bones!!
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                    We will be placing another order next week.  This will be our last order before 
Christmas Break.  If you are in need of gift cards for Christmas gifts, please place your orders 
no later than 8:00a.m. on Friday, Dec. 9.  These cards will be available for you to pick up by 
Wednesday, Dec. 14.  We also have a large selection of cards in stock in the office.  Please 
stop in and look them over.  Thank you for your support of this program!!


